Bowden (King), Anissa

From: Vivian Yi <vivianwyi@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, August 04, 2015 1:08 PM

To: CityClerk

Subject: Fwd: vote against the proposed development at the Nixon-Dhu Varren Intersection.
Hello All,

We are the resident in Foxfire subdivision. We would like to against the proposed development at the
Nixon-Dhu Varren intersection since there will be a kuge increase of traffic in the already busy Dhu Varren
-Nixon_ Green interchange. The City's solution to this is to install a roundabout. This is unacceptable! The
roundabout on Nixon -plymouth intersection already causes many car accidents for us. We already need to
wait in the Dhu Varren_Nixon_Green interchange for over 30 minutes during the busy time. The proposed
development will include over 472 new residences to our neighborhood. This will severely increase our
traffic and inconvenience.

Sincerely,
Wei Yi and Hao Zhang

2416 Tamarack Ct.
Ann Arbor, MI 48105



